
  
NCCPD Report May 2025  
-Dr. Stewart attended annual fall meeting in person in Ottawa in October/24  
-Dr. Stewart attended annual Spring meeting virtually in early May/25  
-Dr. Stewart’s term is complete, 2 consecutive 3-year terms, recruiting for a new PEI rep  
-new Mainpro+ dashboard is live and hopefully easier to use  
-there is an uptick in reporting of certified activities, reflects more ease of use/locating   
-more members are using the Linking to Learning to achieve certified assessment credits  
-annual cycles end June 30/25, as a reminder for credit input  
-AI will be on the table for discussion at future meetings, standards and appropriate usage  
 
 
  
 


